
Weekly bulletin: Primary

Star of the week:

Reception: Mr Aukim
Adam for being so busy and
interested in his learning.

Miss Pedder
Patrick for really trying with his
phonics and doing brilliant writing.

Well done!

Year 1: Miss Lara and Mrs Joiner
Lawi for always trying his best
and working really hard in all his

learning.

Mrs Goodridge
Olu for always showing so much
enthusiasm and interest in his

learning. He works very hard and
always gives his best.

Year 2: Miss Carolan
Saanvee for working exceptionally hard in English, writing simple and

compound sentences within her work confidently.

Weekly Attendance:

Reception: Mr Aukim:
3rd

Miss Pedder:
5th

Year 1: Mrs Joiner & Miss Lara
4th

Miss Goodridge:
2nd

Year 2: Miss Carolan:
1st

LAB Primary Attendance this Year: 96%
LAB Primary Attendance Target: 97%
National comparison (Primary): 95%



Achievement Point Totals:

1st: 510 1st: 2307
3rd: 445 4th: 1737
4th: 405 3rd: 1864
2nd: 492 2nd: 2091

Next week: 27.11.2023

Monday
27.11.2023

● Reception PE Day for this week - remember your PE kit

Tuesday
28.11.2023

● Year One PE Day for this week - remember your PE kit
● No clubs

Wednesday
29. 11.2023

● Y2 PE Day - remember your PE kit
● No clubs
● Parents Evening

Thursday
30.11.2023

● No notable changes

Friday
1.12.2023

● No notable changes



Upcoming dates:

Thursday 23.11.2023 Parents receive Autumn term short report (see separate letter)

Friday 24.11.2023 INSET Day - Academy closed

Wednesday 29.11.2023 Primary Parent Consultations (see separate letter)

Tuesday 05.12.2023 Tracey our BCP Navigator will be running a workshop on behaviour
from 8.30 – 9.30am on Tuesday 5th December. There will be coffee

and biscuits!

Tuesday 12.12.23 9am Reception Christmas Performance (further details to follow)

Wednesday 13.12.23 2pm Reception Christmas Performance

Tuesday 12.12.23 2pm Y1 and Y2 Christmas Carol Performance (further details to follow)

Thursday 14.12.23 9am Y1 and Y2 Christmas Carol Performance

Friday 15.12.2023 Break up for Christmas Holidays

Tuesday 02.01.2024 INSET Day - Academy closed to pupils

Wednesday 03.01.2024 Welcome back after Christmas



Key messages:

Assemblies This week all children have participated in a road safety workshop delivered by
BCP, remembering to ‘stop, look and listen’ as they cross the roads around us.
We have also been celebrating diversity whereby children have discussed
similarities and differences between ourselves and others in their classes.

Uniform On Tuesday, we had our best smiles at the ready during our school photograph
day! It was really positive to see the majority of children attending school

wearing the correct school uniform, looking very smart and remembering their
blazers and ties. Please can we remind you that this is an everyday standard and

expectation across the Academy. Thank you.


